
 

 

Low-VOC Water Cut-Off Mastic 
January 20, 2023 

 
To: Carlisle SynTec Systems’ Authorized Applicators 
 
Carlisle SynTec Systems is pleased to introduce its new Low-VOC Water Cut-Off Mastic. This new product 
is specially formulated to meet the South Coast AQMD Rule 1168 regulation that requires sealants to have 
a VOC content of 250 g/L, or less. This rule went into effect on January 1, 2023. 
 
Carlisle will limit the sale of Low-VOC Water Cut-Off Mastic to California only and will restrict standard 
Water Cut-Off Mastic from being sold anywhere within the state. Standard Water Cut-Off Mastic will 
continue to be sold as the primary mastic sealant for our warranted single-ply roofing systems outside of 
California.  
 

Description Product Code Packaging Weight Stocking Location 

Low-VOC Water Cut-Off Mastic 349458 25 tubes/carton 28 lbs./carton Tooele, UT 

   
Compliant throughout the state of California including these counties: Alameda, Contra Costa, 
Colusa, El Dorado, Fresno, Kings, Kern, Los Angeles, Madera, Marin, Merced, Napa, Orange, Placer, 
Riverside, Sacramento, San Bernardino, San Diego, San Francisco, San Joaquin, San Mateo, Santa 
Barbara, Santa Clara, Shasta, Stanislaus, Solano, Sonoma, Tehama, and Yolo. 
 
For more information regarding pricing and availability, please contact your local Carlisle Manufacturer’s 
Representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Ferguson 
Associate Product Manager 
 
 
 


